
Past CloverGram newsletters can be found at https://extension.wsu.edu/snohomish/4h/resources/ 
 

   
New Stuff:  
Enrollment Deadline News 
Yes, today is the 4-H enrollment deadline for participation in the Evergreen 
State Fair (county fair) as a 4-H member!  Youth enrollments that have 
been submitted will be accepted, even if they don’t say, “Approved” yet.  
Club leaders, note that any enrollments with payment due will not appear on your rosters yet.  

Volunteer applicants who have been unable to complete the online trainings due to the technical glitch in that 
platform will have an extension to complete their enrollment requirements, once the problem is fixed. 

Teen Conference: Building Your Future! 
Get ready!  Teen Conference returns this June 20-23 in Pullman!  Registration will open April 10th, and course 
selection will be included in the registration, so don’t delay!  Get the workshops you want!   
4-H Teen opportunities, including Teen Conference:  https://extension.wsu.edu/snohomish/teen-events/  

4-H Volunteer Update! 
It’s ready!  All volunteers will need to watch the 1-hour Volunteer Update for the 2022-2023 year.  Get the 
latest on record books, jacket awards, policies, reporting volunteer time, and club management tips!  Please 
take the time!  https://extension.wsu.edu/snohomish/annual-4-h-volunteer-updates/  
 

Club leaders who attended the Club leader business meeting in January already have credit for the Update, and 
those who will attend the upcoming Administrative meeting (program leaders and superintendents) will get 
credit for the Update at that time.  All others will need to watch the video. 
 

National Night Out—Planning Ahead! 
Tuesday, August 1st is National Night Out.  Festivals in towns all over Snohomish County offer healthy fun for the 
whole family.  These are great opportunities for 4-H outreach!  If you would be willing to host a 4-H booth 
(We’ll hand you a kit of 4-H stuff!), please let Beth know!  If you know of other events where you can promote 
4-H, we will gladly prepare a kit for you for those events, too!  Beth.wangen@wsu.edu or 425-320-9971 

Food Waste Prevention Week 
WSU’s Climate Action team is promoting Food Waste Prevention Week, April 10-16, 2023.  See how you can get 
involved or just learn more about the impact of food waste.  Great webinars, food waste pledge, and more!   
There’s even a student art contest!  https://www.foodwastepreventionweek.com/student-art-contest  

Shooting Sports State Qualifier 
State Qualifying registration is open! Early bird registration ends today, and registration will close completely on 
April 28th.  This event is open to all intermediates and seniors currently enrolled in a shooting sports project and 
is the required event for seniors who plan to try to qualify for the National Championships in Nebraska in 2024. 
Note: Only senior youth are allowed to attend the National Championships in Nebraska.   

The link to sign up is through FairEntry: http://wanqe.fairentry.com.   
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